
Art Council Newsletter 

Spring Term 2024 

Art Council have had a very busy but exciting Spring term! They are really helping to raise the profile of 

Art across St Joseph’s and we are all so proud of them for taking their roles so seriously and inspiring    

others to engage with Art activities.  

At the beginning of Spring Term, we met to open up the Art suggestion boxes 

which we had put in place in Autumn Term. This was exciting! It was great to see 

that so many children had made suggestions for how to develop Art across the 

school. Some suggestions such as “Do Art everyday!” were a little difficult to 

achieve. However, a few children suggested that we should do more Art         

projects and we certainly feel that we have achieved that this term! 

We then met at the beginning of February to discuss an Art competition which the Science website 

“Explorify” had launched. Children had to show their Science learning in a piece of art. Art Council were 

excited to launch the competition in our school and tell all children what they needed to do to enter.  

We then met in March. What a massive task! We could 

only enter 6 pieces of work into the competition and 

every child in school had produced a piece of Art. It was 

Art Council’s job to shortlist. Brendan, Zoe and Michalina 

shortlisted work for the 7 and under category and Zahra 

and Frankie shortlisted entries for the 7+.  

 



It was a very difficult job to choose only 6 entries but I was proud of how well the Art Council worked  

together to choose the finalists. I’m sure you’ll agree they made some great decisions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carter- Year 6                                                                                                     Nancy -Year 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Luke– Reception & Freya Y1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Michalina– Y4                                                                                               Lana– Y5 


